
Dear Students, 

This is the last week for Math Enrichment lessons.  (May 11th-15th)  I understand that many of you have 

been overwhelmed by the adjustment of online school.  It has been quite an adjustment for me as well!  

If we were in school, we would be playing games, including games created by students in past and 

present years.   

 

I would like everyone to play the Jeopardy game that students created this year (in the 5th grade.)  Even 

though you may be in the 6th, or 7th grade, it would be fun to see how you do!  (Are you smarter than a 

5th-grader?!)   

 

Additionally, try out various puzzles from the following websites, or find some of your own!  Keep your 

brain growing… explore indoors (cooking…), outdoors (looking for shapes, keeping up with statistical 

information in sports,…), and on the web (so many sites to visit virtually!)  If anyone is interested in 

checking out Renzulli Learning (a site especially created for gifted students,) please email me, as I would 

love to hear your input!  I look forward to seeing you next year, but know that you can keep in touch 

with me via email anytime!!!   

https://www.brainzilla.com/logic/logic-grid/printable/ 

https://brilliant.org/wiki/balance-puzzles/ 

https://websudoku.com/ 

 

Love, 

Ms. Strazar 
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